April 6, 2020

The 2020 Palo Verde College Graduation has been postponed due to
the county wide school closure ordered by Riverside County. The
graduation will be rescheduled to a future date to be determined after
more information is known about when the restrictions on public
meetings and college closures will be lifted or modified.
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